
 

 

21st November 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

During the Summer Term, Class 2 are planning a trip to Filey. 

 

The visit will take place on Thursday 25st June 2020.  We will be leaving school by coach in the morning 

at 9.15am and arriving back at school at approximately 4.30pm. 

 

I will send more details out nearer the time.  

 

The overall cost of the visit, including travel and insurance will be £15.00.  We are informing you well 

in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in installments if preferred. 

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute towards any 

school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no option but to cancel the 

arrangements.  We must stress that being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not 

affect your child’s right to attend.  

 

 Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

Mrs Reilly 


